
                  

 
 
 
 

City Utilities Engineering 
March 8, 2019 
 
 
Dear Brookside Estates Addition Resident and/or Property Owner: 
 
Fort Wayne City Utilities is developing a design for a project that will help provide better 
drainage in portions of your neighborhood.  The design will include the installation of new storm 
sewers, replacement of other stormwater management infrastructure that is undersized, and 
regrading areas to direct more stormwater to the storm sewers.  We would like to meet with you 
to show you the plans, answer your questions, and gather more information about any concerns 
you may have. 
 
We hope you will be able to join us for a neighborhood meeting: 

Thursday, March 28, 2019 at 6:00 PM 
Riverlodge in Shoaff Park 

6401 St. Joe Road 
Fort Wayne, Indiana  

 
The meeting will include a short presentation followed by the opportunity for you to look at the 
project plans and discuss them with members of the City Utilities engineering staff.  
 
The Riverlodge facility is accessible for persons with disabilities.  However, if you need other 
accommodation such as a language or sign language interpreter, please contact the design 
manager Landon Geiger at the phone number or email address shown below, at least 48-hours 
prior to the meeting. 
 
If you have questions between now and the meeting, or if you cannot attend the meeting but 
would like to discuss the project, please feel free to contact Landon Geiger by calling 260-427-
8586 or by email at Landon.Geiger@cityoffortwayne.org. 
 
City Utilities looks forward to working with you as we begin this important project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Anne Marie Smrchek, P.E. 
Manager of Wet Weather and Stormwater Engineering 
 
 

 


